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This is NOT a potluck, so we will start the meeting at 7:00. 

Thank you everyone for the positive comments on our electronic newsletter.  It is for all 

of us, and we want to make it the best it can be.  Any further comments or suggestions, 

just let us know! 

Our club decided at the last meeting to have our Christmas Party at the China Garden 

in Stephens Shopping Center.  It will be Sunday, December 4, 2022.  The time is 5:30. 

We will be ordering on our own and paying on our own.  We are also doing a Christmas 

gift exchange, $10.00 limit as well as donating to a charity.  Let’s see if we can beat last 

year’s donation.  The price of everything has gone up!  If you cannot make the meeting, 

please let Cathy Smyers know of your intentions on attending the Christmas party.  We 

need to be mindful and courteous of our restaurant people and let them plan 

accordingly.  Thank you. 

There will not be a newsletter or a meeting in December.  

 

WE HOPE TO SEE EVERYONE AT THE MEETING. 

 NEXT 

MEETING: 

Monday, 

November 

21,2022 

American 

Legion Hall 

7:00 P.M. 

6:30 

7:00 P.M. 

 HAPPY ANNIVERSARY:   

Doug & Vicki Ruffatto, Stan 

& Anne Cohen. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY:    Barb 

Ault, Bev Berry, Anne Wood 

 


